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Legal Notice: 
 
RE: Notification of Asbestos Containing Material (ACM) 
 

As required by AHERA Section 763.85 Paragraphs C and D, Emery County School 
District is informing you that asbestos-containing materials have been identified in 
several of our older schools. Asbestos is a hazardous material that can pose serious 
health risks if disturbed or improperly handled.  

In accordance with Federal and State regulations, it is imperative that the 
presence of ACM in the school be properly managed and maintained to ensure the 
safety of students, staff, and visitors.  

Emery County School District has taken action and assessed the conditions of 
the ACM and has developed comprehensive plans for the safe removal or 
encapsulation of the ACM within our schools.   

Emery County School District Maintenance Department is required by law to 
have an Asbestos inspector re-inspect and surveillance activities of all ACM or assume 
ACM materials in our schools every 3-6 months.   

If you have any questions or require assistance in addressing this issue, please 
do not hesitate to contact Wayne Maxfield (435)- 749-1162 or email 
Waynem@emeryschools.org 

This information is recorded in the Management Plan Book in your schools, 
Maintenance shop, or the Emery County District Office. The public is welcome to 
review these plans. 

 
            Respectfully, 

 
           Wayne Maxfield 
       LEA Representative 
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